
21/03/2019 

MR Craig Jupp 
16 / 228 - 232 Condamine ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
Cajupp@googlemail.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

ATTENTION Benjamin Price.
Having lived at 6/371-373 Sydney Road Balgowlah for a number of years I believe
this type of development is great for the area. My fiance and I are now living in Manly
Vale with the hope of moving back to Balgowlah in the future. A garden apartment is
very rare to come across so it is very exciting to see that there will be this type of
property available in such a sort after area.
The proposed style of the buildings are both very attractive and well thought out.
We fully support this DA application.
Craig Jupp. 

Sent: 21/03/2019 2:59:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


